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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
NEWSLETTER – 24th May 2024
www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
@htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary
24th May
School Closes for Half Term

6th June 

School Opens

14th June 

Year 2 Class Worship

19th June

Church

26th June

Church

1st-3rd July

Y6 Edinburgh Residential
5th July

Reception Class Worship

10th July
Church – Years 6 Leavers service
12th July 
Year 3 Class Worship

19th July 
Year 6 Class Worship

19th July 
School Closes for Summer holiday
School Meal Changes

If your child is changing meal arrangements following the half term holidays then you should have by now  informed us by emailing admin2@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk Reminder school meals are priced at £2.53 per day (£12.65 per week) and are payable in advance via ParentPay.
Summer Disco

Thank you to the PTA for organising the school disco on Tuesday this week. The children thoroughly enjoyed themselves. A huge thank you to the PTA volunteers and the staff for helping. Without their support events like this could not take place.
Y6 History Seaton Carew History Walk
On Monday, this week Y6 pupils have enjoyed taking part in a local history walk around Seaton Carew. They learned about the ship wreckage on the beach and the history of the architecture in the area and their original inhabitants.
UV Dodgeball Event

On Thursday this week our Year 6 Pupils attended a UV Dodgeball event at Brierton Sports Centre. A great time was had by all.  
Reception Cass Visit to Hall Hill Farm
On Monday, Reception class visited Hall Hill Farm in Lanchester to consolidate their learning on their topic 'Amazing Animals' this half term. The children went on a tractor ride around the farm where they got to see lots of different animals including sheep, donkeys, highland cows, alpacas, goats, horses and Shetland ponies. The children took part in lots of exciting activities, such as feeding the farm animals, holding chicks, rabbits and guineapigs, and feeding milk to a newborn lamb. There were lots of new baby animals on the farm including a baby llama! The children also enjoyed playing in the adventure playground and enjoyed an ice cream with their friends. All the staff at Hall Hill Farm commented on how well behaved and polite the children were and how they were all willing to have a go at all of the activities. [image: image5.png]
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself









